
Our Project in Year 4/5 - How can we make our mark?

Our new concepts: Individuality Creativity Identity

Printing 
Using our concepts of 

individuality, creativity and 
identity, the children will be 
exploring mono-printing, lino-

printing and collography.   

They will be using their new 
skills to design and create their 
own tote bag, using a print of 

their choice to reflect their 
individuality. 

Paul Klee Helen Trevisiol Duff William Morris

Throughout our create 
project, we’ll be looking at 

the following elements of art: 

Line  

Shape 

Colour

A Swiss-German 
artist known for 

his bold and 
vibrant mono-
printing that 

expressed 
emotions 

through colour 
and form. 

A British artist 
and printmaker 
known for her 
textured and 
mixed-media 

collography of 
birds, landscapes 
and architecture. 

A British artist 
and textile 

designer known 
for his creative 
and repetitive 
Lino-printing 

designs.

Collograph 
Printing

Mono-Printing

Lino-Printing



Welcome Back!
Welcome back to Autumn term. This term is our Create project and we’ll be exploring the big 

question of ‘How can we make our mark?’ 
The children will continue to use their planners this year. If you have any questions or 

need to get in touch, please email StMarysEnquiries@sch.im.

P.E. Days 
Your child will have P.E. through 

MSR on a Tuesday morning. Please 
ensure a correct and named P.E. kit 

is in school each week.  

Swimming Slots 
Swimming will be on a Wednesday 
morning. Please ensure children 

have a correct kit with them each 
week.  

Year 4: 9:30 - 10:00am 
Year 5: 10:00 - 10:30am

• All children require a 1 piece swim 
suit / short trunks. Bermuda shorts 

are not allowed.  
• Long hair requires a swimming cap.  
• Earrings and watches will need to 

be removed.

Reading 
Your child will be given 
an independent reading 

book as well as a library 
book. 

Please regularly check 
and sign your child’s 
planner and encourage 
your child to read at 

home.  

Water Bottles / Snack 
Please ensure your child 

has a named and refillable 
water bottle in school each 
day. Snack can be eaten 

during 1st play.

Key Dates 
9th October - Y5 Wilderness 

Education Day 

Slippers 
Your child is welcome to bring in 

a pair of slippers to wear in 
school to create a more 
comfortable learning 

environment. Please ensure they 
are named and have a hard sole.

Coats / Jumpers 
As we’re in the Autumn term, and 
the weather on our island is so 

unpredictable, please ensure your 
child has a named coat in school. 

Please also ensure all jumpers 
and cardigans are named.  

New Children 
We have welcomed a few new 
children into Year 4 and 5. 
Arianna in St Philomena, 

Markiian in St Veronica and 
Czyra in St Jude. 


